
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

YOU COULD WIN BIG IN OUR GRAND CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 2020 

Your PTA are delighted to announce that tickets for our amazing Grand Christmas Raffle are now on sale! For 

only £1 per entry, you have the chance to win some truly amazing prizes, kindly donated by local people and 

business to help us raise vital funds for our primary school. 

So, which prize could have your name on it?  

➢ A Gourmet Christmas Hamper – packed with homemade goodies, including Christmas cake, 

Christmas pudding, mince pies, chutneys, crackers, chocolates, biscuits, marinated fruits, sloe gin, red, 

white and rose wine … and napkins! 

➢ A Weekend Escape to Rural Hampshire – enjoy a retreat for two, cosying-up in a delightful shepherd 

hut  

➢ An Indulgent Champagne & Homemade Chocolates Hamper 

➢ A Gin Lovers Hamper 

➢ A Whisky Lovers Hamper 

➢ A Red Lion meal voucher (with FREE babysitting!) 

➢ A Stoke Inn meal voucher (with FREE babysitting!)  

➢ A Christmas floral bouquet 

 

But that’s not all. We have more, more, MORE!  So check out our poster for full details of all the magnificent 

prizes up for grabs!  

 

How do I buy tickets?  

It’s easy – just follow these quick steps.  And please feel free to forward the link to family and friends who 

would like to help support our school too! 

 

1. Visit https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/Bishopsuttonschoolxmasraffle  

2. Buy as many tickets as you want – remember each entry is only £1! 

3. Once you have purchased your tickets, email pta@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk with your name, 

date and number of tickets bought 

4. You will then receive an e-mail confirmation containing your raffle ticket numbers.  

5. Thank you and good luck! 

 

As you can imagine, fundraising in our current circumstances is extremely challenging, but our school is still in 

need of vital funds to provide our children with classroom resources and activities to enhance and support 

their learning. Every single donation, however big or small, is greatly appreciated.  

 

Finally, the Grand Christmas Raffle will be drawn by Zoom on Wednesday 16th December.  All winners will be 

notified by email to arrange delivery of your prize.  

 

Wishing everyone lots of luck and thank you so much for your continued support.  

 

Best Wishes  

The PTA  
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